
I am very disappointed to read of council reopening the idea of widening Wonderland 
road. This was already proven with studies to be an ineffective, and extremely 
expensive way to try and deal with traffic and congestion.  It makes no sense to 
resurrect this flawed idea. 
 
I am also disappointed at the councils decision to avoid introducing bike lanes on Huron 
street. The section east of Adelaide to Huron is busy with narrow passages which are 
extremely frightening and dangerous to use as a bicyclist. Most people either try to 
avoid the section altogether or, ride on the sidewalk. If protected bike lanes are not 
going to be installed - something else must be done. Could a multi-use path be put in 
beside the sidewalk?   
 
I don’t want to make drives lives more difficult, I just want the ability for people who ride 
to feel safe and arrive alive.  
 
Sincerely, 
Steve Murphy 
 


